
G4G DAY @ GUILDFORD 2016 

AIG and greenlight for girls (g4g) are working 
together to help inspire young women in science. 

Students will have the opportunity to take part in a full day of 
science discovery at our signature event & most popular initiative. 
Plus we will have a surprise workshop and special visit from the 

New Zealand Black Ferns rugby team! So, join us at the University 
of Surrey to be a part of the fun!

Workshops include: 

Science in everyday with Daisies:  A daisy 
represents a great deal and there are many 
reasons why it is part of the g4g logo – from 
mathematics & science in nature, it is also 
symbolic of possibilities, freshness, and 

youth. We will explore our signature daisy experiment while the 
girls decorate their lab coats and be able to see as the daisy 
transforms right before their eyes!  

Virtual Reality AIG HAKA 360°:  The 
AIG HAKA 360° is a cutting-edge virtual 
reality app which allows you to experience 
the sensation of being on the field during 
a live HAKA performance with the All Blacks! 

M&M Statistics with AIG & g4g: An opportunity to learn about 
risk assessment and why statistics are important, while making the 

entire process fun with chocolate M&Ms! 

g4g DNA Necklace Experiment:  We’ll 
be making our own… that’s right, we said 
our OWN DNA necklace!  

 WHEN & WHERE 

Friday 18 November 2016 
9.00am to 3.15pm 

University of Surrey, Guildford 

WHAT 

A day of interactive, hands-on, 
unbelievably fun with Science, 
Technology, Engineering and 

Math 

WHO 

We are inviting 70 girls aged 11-
14 from the local community 

THE G4G STORY 

began about 5 years ago, since 
then we have reached more than 
12,500 students by conducting 

90+ hands-on events & activities 
across 5 continents with the help 

of 1,800 volunteers. 

SUCCESS 

We measure the success of 
engaging children in STEM 

through tracking their progress 
and sharing their stories.  94% of 
the participants to any g4g event 
state they wish to pursue STEM. 

To register for this event, please 
use the link in the email. 

For any other enquiries please 
contact Jelena Lucin on  
Jelena@greenlightforgirls.org  




